
Friday the 23rd September 2016 

 

Attendance Star Award 
 

12th to 16th September 2016 

Reception  100% 
Year 1   93% 

Year 2  92.7% 

Year 3  95% 

Year 4  97.3% 

Year 5  99.3% 

Year 6  94.2% 

 

Well Done Reception Class! 

 
 

 

School Calendar 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PTFA Meeting 

29th September 

2016 at 3.30pm 

Please come along. 

 

 

Year 3 Tesco Trip 

Well done to all Year 

3 children today who 

visited Tesco in 

Warrington.  The 

children were very 

well behaved. 

 

 

 

This Week 
 

26th Sept – European 

Languages Day 

 

30th Sept – Great 

Winwick Bake Off – 

Grandparents Day 

Macmillan Cake Day 

Christian Value Merits Awarded  
Class Name Reason 

Reception Eleanor Barry-Murphy For showing a lovely kind and 

caring attitude in school 

Year 1 Lulu Harland and Imogen 

Blackie 

For being “Challenge Champions” 

in year one for two weeks. 

Year 2 Lewis Timmins Friendship towards others 

Year 3 Jessica Livesley For always showing respect and 

listening carefully to 

instructions being ready to work 

Year 4 

 

Madeleine Hornby For showing courage doing a 

reading in church that she was 

given as we walked in 

Year 5 Daisy Barry For having the courage, despite 

being very nervous to read her 

poem (with actions) to the class. 

Year 6 Dylan Harker For always having the courage to 

try in French Lessons 

 

St Rocco’s Hospice Raffle 

Well done to Lucy & Mia Borzomato, Lily Kilgallon and Emily Rich for their 

hard work in selling Raffle Tickets in School this week.  We raised 

£64.70. 

Christian Value – Friendship 

Sometimes we know that we will let our friends down but when that 

happens help us to find ways to be friends again. 

Amen. 

School Lunch Money 

 

Lunch is £2.20 per day 

Snack is £2.50 per 

week. 

If you would like your 

child to receive the 

above please send in to 

school via your child and 

class teacher in a named 

envelope.  Thank you. 
N.b no money will now be 

accepted at School Office 

 

Gardening Weekend Reminder 

Our Gardening day will be on Saturday 15th October from 

10am to 3pm.  Any volunteers would be much appreciated.   

 
 

 
Winwick C of E Primary Bake Off 

 
To support Macmillan Coffee morning we will be holding a bake off where 

children and adults are invited to take part. Please come and support us on 

Friday 30th September 2016 

 

Book Fair 

Friday 30th September 

Monday 3rd October 

Wednesday 5th October 

After School in the 

Central Area. 

 

 

 

National Average is 96.5% 

for our School to become an 

Outstanding School we hope 

to average 98%. 

 


